

SHIFTING DULLNESS

DAVISON SOCIETY NEWSLETTER
DUKE UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

Hospital Box 2889

February 26 - March 5, 1971

DEPARTMENT OF ANATOMY SEMINAR: The Duke University Department of Anatomy will present a seminar on Friday, February 26, 1971, at noon in 262 Bell Building. The speaker will be Dr. William Hylander of the Department of Anthropology, University of Chicago, and his topic will be "Does the Eskimo Race Reflect Adaptation to Cold?" All students and faculty are invited to attend.

FLEX EXAMINATION: The North Carolina Board of Medical Examiners will hold its annual examination at the Raleigh Memorial Auditorium, Raleigh, North Carolina, June 15-17, 1971. Applicants for the Flex examination will register at 7:30 a.m. Tuesday, June 15. Applicants who have taken Part I of the former North Carolina Board examination and who are eligible for the Part II examination will register at 7:30 a.m. Tuesday, June 15. For further information and application write:

Dr. Joseph J. Combs, Secretary, Board of Medical Examiners of the State of North Carolina 717 Professional Building Raleigh, North Carolina 27601

STUDY PROGRAMS: Three study programs were inadvertently omitted from the Professional Advisor Selection Form. The study programs are as follows: Development and Differentiation Study Program, Immunology Study Program, and Virology Study Program. These study programs will be offered in the 1971-72 academic year. Students who have already submitted their Professional Advisor Selection Form and wish to select one of these study programs should contact the Office of the Associate Director of Undergraduate Medical Education, 295 Baker House.

FINANCIAL AID: Renewal applications for financial aid from the Duke University School of Medicine will be distributed at the meetings on Financial Aid to be held March 8 & 11 at 4:00 p.m. in the Hospital Amphitheater.

MEDICAL SCHOOL STUDENT-FACULTY BASKETBALL GAME: will be held Wednesday, March 10, at 7:30 p.m. at the Durham Academy Gym. Tickets will be sold at the door, beginning at 7:00 p.m. (Adults - \$1.00, children - \$.50)

MEDICAL STUDENTS' VOLLEYBALL: Every Saturday from 3 to 5 p.m., East Campus Gym.